
School Uniform 
 
While some items of uniform are still available from the school office, our main suppliers are: 
Paul’s Place and Stitchdesign. Feedback from parents is positive for both suppliers and 
details for both are below. However, we do have very limited stock in school as follows: 
        

V neck jumpers – sizes 26”, 32”, 34”, 36”, 38” – we do not have any size 28” or 30” 
 

PE kits and Games kits – available from both Stitchdesign and Paul’s Place with the logo but 

can be bought from anywhere without the logo. 
 

We still have lots of P.E. bags in blue and red and we will always stock both standard and 

elasticated ties. 

 

We have samples in the school office and are happy for you to call in at the end of any school 

day for your child to try them on prior to ordering online. Should you wish to buy any of the 

above stock, uniform can be purchased from the school office between 8.30 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

every day. Payment can be made via cash, cheque or card.   
  
Paul’s Place have been supplying school uniform for many years. You can call into their shop 
(opposite Bootle Strand) or browse their website https://alphaschoolwear.com/our-shops/pauls-
place/ 
 

Stitchdesign - . All items of uniform are available on their website www.stitchdesign.co.uk 
Below is a quick introduction of how the Stitchdesign service works and the link to their 

website. 

 
How the Stitchdesign service works 
 

 Register, or sign in, by visiting the home page of the website at and clicking on the 

large “ORDER YOUR SCHOOL UNIFORM HERE” button. IMPORTANT:  You will 

need to know our school postcode to register – L23 9TJ 

 Once registered you place and pay for your order online. 

 Please check your confirmation email to ensure that everything on your order is 

correct, and make a note of the order reference in case you have any queries.  

 If you are unable to place your order online please contact the school office so we can 

provide you with an order form to be posted to Stitch Design. You can send a cheque, 

or you will be contacted to make a card payment before your order is dispatched. 

NOTE: Stitch Design are not able to accept orders placed over the phone.  

 An on-screen sizing guide is available next to each item on the shop. However, school 

do have samples of cardigans, jumpers and jogging suits for you to see prior to placing 

your order. 

 As a school, we strongly encourage parents to recycle uniform that their child may 

have outgrown.  
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